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First of all I would like to thank you for all the help here since I landed in Chania, You and the 
staff from University were really helpful to me and my colleague. In the beginning we had some 
problems, but then You and staff from TUC and also Erasmus ESN department helped us a lot. 
We changed the place where we were staying, also got our student ID cards and became a 
normal students here. 
We started working on our project review, I am very glad that I had an opportunity to work with 
such dedicated professors - Prof. Stavroulakis and Prof. Tairidis who have helped me gaining 
knowledge about neurofuzzy techniques which I have never learned before. Our project ANFIS 
prediction was in the beginning really hard for me, but as time was passing it was easier and I 
started to understand it. This experience has inspired me to continue working on neurofuzzy 
techniques and methods, as well as researching natural disasters. 
Food in the restaurant was really good.  
For me this was first Erasmus experience, but I hope it will not be the last one. Also, I enjoyed in 
Chania, and I am very happy that I had an opportunity to see and learn about culture and customs 
of Crete. I hope I will have an opportunity to see you again soon. 
 
Best regards, 
Nikola Stojanovic  Erasmus student from Nis - Serbia  
 

 

 


